From: Donald Price eui

To: Janulis Darlene ]
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 9:19 AM . LN
Subject: Green Space Board '

maral

Good morning Dahlvin and Darlene,

I hope all is well.

| regret to inform you that | will need to step down from my p.osition‘as a board
member. | have had to miss the last few meetings and will likely miss the next few

meetings.

I wanted to send this email directly to the two of you as you are the Chair and Vice
Chair but feel free to share with the group.

* Sincerely,

Don W. Price S NENNGEG_NGNG



